
It's happening again!  Be a part of our traditional JAT celebration to 
welcome the coming holidays.  All are invited but you must bring a 
gift if you want to join the gift theft.

Lunch will be provided. Please bring your own plate, mug and 
utensils. Everyone must wear a mask except when eating/drinking.  

The gift exchange will be the same as past years. See the rules flyer 
for more details. Sometimes it’s the gift that everyone really wants 
that makes the exchange the most fun! 

When: Thursday December 15th from 12-2pm you must RSVP!!!  
Where: JHCC (Gourlay Conference room)
What to bring: Plate, mug & utensils. Anonymous gift is optional

RSVP to Reception (reception@hli.ubc.ca)

& Gift Theft!
JAT Lunch



JAT Gift Theft Rules

All you need to do is buy a gift that is $20.00 (or less) in value, wrap it
and bring it to our JAT party. Do not put your name on the gift.
Each person will be given a number (randomly)-the same number will 
also be put in a hat. An impartial person will be chosen to randomly 
draw the numbers from the hat.

Here are the rules:
The person with the first number drawn must choose a gift from the 
pile. The next person whose number is drawn then has the option of 
picking a present from the pile or they can take (steal) the present that 
the first person picked. If someone steals the first person's gift he/she 
must choose another from the pile. The next number is then drawn and 
this person can then either take a present from the pile, or can take 
either of the presents already taken. The cycle continues until all 
presents have been removed from the pile.
You may not steal back the gift you just had stolen from you right away; 
you must wait a turn until someone steals from you again.
A gift may be stolen only 2 times, after that it is safe and cannot be 
stolen again.
You don't have to steal a gift, but it makes it a bit more fun.
You must supply a gift to play our game.

Summary:

• Buy a gift $20.00 (or less): nice or tacky.
• Wrap your anonymous gift - no names on your gift, bring it to the

party or leave by the 2nd floor Christmas tree the morning of the
15th.

• At the party you will get a number, a corresponding number goes in the
hat to be drawn.




